

Bewcastle Road, Top Valley Nottingham. NG5 9PJ Telephone 0115 9153760 admin@warrenacademy.co.uk www.warrenacademy.co.uk

20th June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Outdoor Building Works

We are having some outdoor building works done over the next 3 weeks which will involve the front of school and the F1/F2 play areas. As a result of these works, access to school will be limited. From tomorrow, Tuesday 21st June, children and parents will need to enter school as follows:

Y1-Y6 will enter and leave school via the large gate entrance on the park

F1/F2 will enter and leave school via the front pedestrian gate and the hall entrance.

F1 should arrive at school between 8.50-9.00 am (any siblings can also enter school through the hall entrance). Children who are collected or dropped off at lunchtime, will use the office door.

F2 should arrive at school between 8.40-8.50 am (any siblings can also enter school through the hall entrance).

Thank you for your support during this busy time – we promise it will be worth it!

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Gibson Deputy Head Teacher